VCMS Clothes

Closet '

The VCMS Clothes Closet is rolling out the red carpet on
the second Tuesday of every month from 2:30 to 3:15! Mark
your calendars, because April 8th is your next chance to
strut your stuff. Just remember, all shoppers need to bring
along a trusty adult sidekick!

What's the scoop?

This fabulous “closet” is bursting at the seams with a
treasure trove of stylish threads for anyone looking to
spice up their wardrobe! We've got everything from tiny
xsmall to the fabulous xtra large, perfect for ages 9-16.
Think coats, cozy sweatshirts, trendy pants, joggers, t-
shirts, long sleeves, and yes—underwear and socks galore!
Just a heads-up: there’s a little limit on how much you can
snag while shopping.

Where's the fun happening?
You’ll find this gem in room 111 at the middle school

Can’t make it on Tuesday?
Mo worries! Just shoot an email to lauramurray@gicsd.org

or michellegpaige@gicsd.org, or chat with your guidance
counselor in student services. Fashion waits for no one!



